
Join Us 
for an I-95 Express Toll Lanes (ETL) 

Northbound Extension

Public Meeting
The Maryland Transportation Authority (MDTA) will be holding two public 

meetings to provide information on the upcoming Express Toll Lanes (ETL) 
northbound extension. No formal presentation will be given, and the same 

information will be provided at each meeting. You are invited to attend 
anytime between 4 p.m. and 7 p.m.*

Monday, February 26
Joppa Magnolia Fire Hall

1403 Old Mountain Road South, Joppa, MD 21085

4 p.m.-7 p.m.

Tuesday, February 27
American Legion Overlea-Perry Hall Post #130

8666 Silver Lake Dr., Perry Hall, MD 21128

4 p.m.-7 p.m.

*�If schools are closed due to inclement weather, the meetings will be rescheduled to March 8 
at Joppa Magnolia Fire Hall and March 6 at the American Legion Hall Post.

At the public meeting you may: 
• Meet the project team 

• �Learn about the proposed safety and capacity  
improvements along I-95

• �Learn about Bradshaw and Old Joppa road’s overpass  
detour routes

• �Learn about noise wall locations

• Share ideas and ask questions 

Individuals who require special accommodations under the 
Americans with Disabilities Act or who require translations  
services (free of charge) should contact the project team at:  
I95ETLNB@mdta.maryland.gov at least seven days prior to  
the meeting. We welcome your input and encourage you to 
identify and discuss project-related issues. Can’t attend?  
Meeting materials also will be posted on our website:  
mdta.maryland.gov/I95ETLNB/home.html



I-95 ETL PROJECT OFFICE 
8019 Corporate Drive, Suite F  
White Marsh, MD  21236

This project will enhance the MDTA’s 
efforts to provide a safe and reliable drive 
for its customers and advances the Traffic 
Relief Plan that Governor Larry Hogan 
announced in December 2017. In addition, 
the proposed improvements will increase 
quality of life for numerous communities 
with the addition of four new noise walls 
and will replace or rehabilitate five bridges 
that are more than 50 years old. The 
extension is expected to be open to  
traffic in December 2022.
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